
 

 

Wednesday, 25 September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

After School Clubs – Year 1 to Year 6  

Clubs will run from Tuesday, 5 November through to Tuesday, 10 December.  Clubs will run from 3:20 through 

to 4:15 and will all take place on a Tuesday.   

Collection is as usual on the school playground.  Parents/carers MUST be prompt when collecting as staff 

running clubs are giving up their own time to run these.  If parent/carers are late more than once, your child’s 

space will be removed.   

Some clubs will take place outside no matter the weather except in extreme circumstances.  Please ensure 

your child brings appropriate PE kit to change into if it is not their usual PE day and that this includes a warm 

tracksuit, hat and gloves and a waterproof jacket.   

The following Clubs are now available to book through the Arbor Portal from 6pm on Wednesday, 25 

September 2024: 

 

Year 1 and 2 Multi-Skills Mrs Lewis Outside 05.11.24 – 10.12.24 

Year 1 and 2 Arts and Crafts Miss Anderson Year 1 05.11.24 – 10.12.24 

Year 3 and 4 Boogie Bounce Miss Harper Hall 05.11.24 – 10.12.24 

Year 3 and 4 Computing Mr Joris Year 3 05.11.24 – 10.12.24 

Year 5 and 6 Badminton Ms Sharif Dining Hall 05.11.24 – 10.12.24 

Year 5 and 6 Recorders Mrs Bunce Hub 05.11.24 – 10.12.24 

Year 5 and 6 Tag Rugby Mrs Lee Field 05.11.24 – 10.12.24 

Year 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 Choir Mrs Hanwell 

and Mrs Woon 

Year 6 05.11.24 – 10.12.24 

 

Please note that places are limited so early booking is recommended.  Please contact the school 

office if you need support with setting up your access to the Arbor Portal. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Rachel Lee 

Co-Headteacher 


